
          
BLU	Committee	Meeting	–	19th	February	2018	7pm-9pm	

	Location:	The	Florence	–	Dulwich	Road	SE24		

Attendees:	CJ	Faucher,	Yvonne	Levy,	Lara	Mifsud-Bonici,	Shelley	Silas,	Bianca	Ioannides,	Carolyn	

Weinz,	Peter	Burgess,	Jessica	Ryan-Ndegwa,		

Special	Guest:	Beverley	Burton		-	Apologies	–	Guy	Wickett,	Humphrey	Keenlyside,	Sara	Atkinson		

• Minutes	of	meeting	11th	December	and	any	outstanding	actions:	o	

	The	minutes	of	the	meeting	were	approved.		

Action	items	of	the	February’s	meeting.		

• Current	 Lido	management	 team	 actively	 engaged	with	 users,	 PW	&	 other	 committee	
members	will	have	direct	engagement	with	LW	re	boiler	and	water	tank.		

• BLU	to	press	for	extending	swim	hours	on	weekends.		
• Damage	to	solar	lighting	along	footpath	at	car	park	entrance,	requires	review	for	better	

resilience	following	vandalism	
• Local	groups	fighting	further	event	impacts	on	Brockwell	Park	and	the	Lido.	
• 	Increasing	community	cooperation	and	collaboration	during	the	next	few	months.		
• YL	assisted	a	user	group	re	effective	interaction	with	another	Lido	Mgnt	team.		
• BLU	to	engage	with	users	to	gauge	what	people	would	like	to	have	in	return	for	

donating	to	BWL	re	pool	refit.		
• BLU	hosting	2018	Community	led	Lido	Swimming	Gala	with	involvement	from	all	parties.	
• Chairman’s	Award	–	LMB.		

	
AOB/Close.		

• Discussion	around	introduction	of	a	Lido	Staff	Award.	BWL	should	own.		
• Stock	take.	Any	outstanding	info	that	needs	to	be	sent	to	Sara	who	is	collating.	
• 	BB	Co-opted	onto	committee	-	exploring	implications	of	community	asset	

registrations.		
Date	of	Next	Meeting	to	be	set	by	Doodle	Poll		


